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The 24-25 school year has come to an end. We are in the middle of 
summer school at this time. We are transporting approximately 350 
students to and from school. We are using 7 buses and 1 van. Our fuelers 
and cleaners are going over each bus doing a thorough cleaning and fixing 
any seats that need repair. The guys in the shop are going over each bus 
bumper to bumper to make sure that they are in tip top condition. In the 
office we are working on summer reports and starting to prepare for next 
year. We have had several retire this year and we are working to 
consolidate routes and hire and train new drivers. We appreciate your time 
and support.  
 
 
 
Thanks,  
Roy    
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